
Deutsche Schule New Delhi                                          Regenbogengruppe                    Schuljahr 2014-15 
Wochenplan/Timetable 

 
 

Rainbow Group 

 

Time Table-Kindergarten 
Time Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8.15 
 
 
 
 
8.30 
 
 
9.30 

Morning Circle 
 
 
 
 
Outdoor activity 
 
 
Breakfast 
 

Morning Circle 
 
 

 
 
Outdoor activity 
 
 
Breakfast 

Morning Circle 
 
 
 
 
Outdoor activity 
 
 
Shared breakfast 

Morning Circle 
(Toy day) 
 
 
 
Outdoor activity 
 
 
Breakfast 

Morning Circle 
(singing session 
with Sunshine 
&Clouds group) 
 
Outdoor activity 
 
 
Breakfast 

9.50 
 
 
 
 
 
11.00 
 
 

Topic related activity 
& free play 
 
 
 
 
Getting together for 
circle time and 3 
year  old ones leave 
for resting area 

Topic related activity 
& free play 
 
 
 
 
Getting together for 
circle time and 3 
year  old ones leave 
for resting area 

Creative physical 
activity  
 
 
 
 
Getting together for 
circle time and 3 
year  old ones leave 
for resting area 

Topic related activity 
& free play/Library  
 
 
 
 
Getting together for 
circle time and 3 
year  old ones leave 
for resting area 

Swimming for 4 year 
old ones/ Topic 
related activity & free 
play for 3 year old 
ones 
 
 
Getting together for 
circle time  

11.25 
 
12.00 

Rest is best 
 
Lunch 

2nd   Breakfast 
 
Group activity 

2nd   Breakfast 
 
CCAs and Projects 
 
 

2nd   Breakfast 
 
Portfolio work 

2nd   Breakfast 
 
Open kindergarten 
for all groups  

13.00 
13.15 

Getting together for 
goodbye circle 

Getting together for 
goodbye circle 

Getting together for 
goodbye circle 

Getting together for 
goodbye circle 

Getting together for 
goodbye circle 


